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October 27, 2020 
 
 
Dear 4- H Volunteers, 
 
We are happy to announce that 4-H Online 2.0 is now open for enrollment.  The 
upgraded platform is more user friendly and SmartPhone friendly. 
 

Volunteers must enroll each year in the Virginia 4-H Program.  Before a volunteer can 
enroll you must complete the following steps 

1. Contact the Appomattox County Extension Office at (434)352-8244 to discuss 

volunteer options and create a volunteer plan. More detailed information can 

here:  Volunteers Levels and Descriptions 

2. Complete the volunteer screening requirements 

3. The local Extension Office will provide you with the enrollment link and tip sheet   

 
We thank you for your support of the local 4-H program and look forward to working with 
you as a volunteer.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12RW3CNnkRyYiqWZeFBATpfeKpObmTv3e/view?usp=sharing

